
  

 

Piedmont Quilters’ Guild 
Newsletter 

 October 2022                                                                                      Greensboro, NC 

Next Meeting:  

October 13, 2022 

 

Location:  

New Garden Friends 
Meeting House 801 
New Garden Road 

 

Time: 7:00 pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President’s Message 
Happy Autumn everyone!  This time of year makes me want to make 
cozy, warm quilts even more than usual. I am slowly recovering from my 
surgery and was even able to sit at my machine to do some chain 
piecing this week.  Have a wonderful October meeting and I hope see 
everyone in November......Gail 

 

Program 
Michelle Owens will give a program demonstrating a 3-D bow tie 
block.  If you would like to sew along, bring 5 squares of fabric.  Any 
size works but for the demo smaller is better/faster, maybe 4.5" x 
4.5".  Three squares should be the same color/print, these will be the 
bow tie, and two squares should be muslin or a light solid, the 
background.  Also bring sewing supplies...needle, thread, pins, 
scissors.  You can make them by hand or on your sewing 
machine.  There will be a handout with instructions. 

Community Outreach 

 

Community Outreach donates quilts to 
Freedom House, The Family Justice Center 
and Hospice of Greensboro. For our new 
members and as a reminder for all 
others, there is fabric and batting available for 
anyone wanting to make a quilt for donation. 
We have fabrics suitable for children, batiks, 
solids and flannel. There are kits with minimal 
directions and kits that can be used as 
your imagination desires.  The Hospice Center 
is very interested in red, white and blue quilts 
for veterans. You can call (336 706-6061) or 
text me (jharrison@aol.com) if you would be 
interested in having any of our fabric or 
batting. I can bring items to our next meeting. 
Thank you to all members who donate their 
time and talent so that others may be gifted 
with a warm and beautiful quilt 
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    Beverly Wilcox 
10/21 

Pat O’Roarke      
10/28   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     

Contact Us 

www.piedmontquilts.org 

 

PO Box 10673  

Friendly Center Station 

Greensboro, NC 27404 

MEMBERSHIP  

Our membership is growing, Welcome to our new members.   
MEMBERSHIP APPLICATIONS:  Our 2022 Membership applications can 
be download it from the website or picked up at the Membership desk at our 
meeting. Senior Membership is discounted to $20. Our year starts on 
January 1st so all 2021 Membership renewals are requested as soon as 
possible. Forms can be sent to the PQG post office box 
 

WEBSITE:  

Always remember you can check the website for current and archived 
newsletters. Newsletters are uploaded to the website 
(www.piedmontquilts.org) as soon as they are published. Also check out the 
website for up-to-date information on programs, Community Outreach and 
more. Photos of our raffle quilt plus information on the quilt are on the 
RAFFLE QUILT page. Please encourage friends to check out this page to 
see our beautiful raffle quilt!  
 

Special Notes  
Thanks to Ann Johnson, Michelle Owens and Michelle Volkmann for 
volunteering at Mendenhall Homeplace's Village Fair on September 
17th.  The weather was perfect!  So many people attended!  We sold $38 in 
raffle tickets and $113 in boutique items.  
 

ADVERTISING The Guild newsletter is free to our members for 

advertising. Others will be charged $15 for a small ad and $25 for a larger 
ad. Ads for estate sales, museum quilt shows and other quilt guilds are free. 
Contact Michelle Volkmann, Guild newsletter editor.  

 

Michelle Owens has two friends interested in having custom cushions 
made.  One is for an outdoor lounge chair and one is for a wooden chair.  If 
you or anyone you know would be interested in making these, please 
contact Michelle Owens (mowens3@yahoo,com or 336-681-3295) and she 
will be happy to put all parties in touch.  Thank you! 
 

http://www.piedmontquilts.org/


 

 
 


